
Dear valued stakeholder,

Following the outbreak of the corona virus, the WBCG, in support of the 
safety measure and protocol implemented by the government to curb 
the spread of COVID-19, will be adhering to the instructed lockdown 
directive. 

The company will not close, however WBCG sta� will be working 
remotely o�-site, as of from Monday, 30 March 2020. This protocol will 
be in place for a period of 21 calendar days (to be revised as the situa-
tion unfolds). 

Although our physical o�ce is closed, our wellness clinics in Oshikango, 
Katima Mulilo, Walvis Bay and Windhoek, will remain open as they 
provide an essential service along our corridors.  

For the sake of business continuity, our o�ce number has been divert-
ed to our o�ce administrator’s number. For any queries, please feel free 
to call the designated o�ce number.  

Stay safe and be well.
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